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hoppermetais
483 Bonneville Rd.
Shoshoni, WY 82649
July 6, 2016

To whom it may concern;

This letter has been drafted as a response to a notice received from the Fremont County Solid
Waste Disposal District December 7, 2015. issues will be addressed in the foltowing section.

Issue #1: we have taken measure to better educate our customers of what waste streams are
acceptable for the Shoshoni Landfill to avoid MSW belng mixed in the loads.

Issue #2: while the reasons for fack of payment were not stated in the notice recelved, our
drivers have been issued credit cards and checks put in trucks to avoid tack of payment at time
of disposal.

Issue #3: while the accusations are not accurately stated, clarification has been received
regarding the secure {pad policy and no infractions have been noted since, Change in my
position as a board member have aiso changed which will further avoid allegations.

After conversation with the superintendent, board chairman, and board attorney, It is
requested that site revocation be {ifted for hoppermetals at the Shoshoni Landfill. As a
company, we have chosen to use only the Riverton landfili/ transfer station the past severai
months rather than request privilege sooner.

Thank you for your consideration on the matter,

Mike Dimick

Owner: hoppermetais



